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Aggressive environmental policies like senate bill 1102 can increase costs for 

residents and businesses, particularly if utilities face penalties for not meeting 

stringent standards. We are already paying 40 % more for utilities now compared to 

last year or the year before. Where do you want us to get our money from? The 

average Oregonian cannot make enough money to provide a standard home, A 

standard vehicle with the insurances and utilities that have risen astronomically over 

the last couple years just to sustain a living of purely waking up, working and going 

home to do it all over again the following day. Kotek and her ilk are literally not living 

in a commoners life. They’re living in a glass house and pushing Oregonians out of 

the state. I suppose if your goal is to push all tax paying Oregonians out of the state 

and just allow the homeless population to take over so you can get your emergency 

funding to line your pockets. Good job. 


